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A MESSAGE FROM MAYOR NENSHI 

On behalf of my City Council colleagues and the citizens of Calgary, it is my pleasure to welcome delegates, 

presenters, and all participants to the International Pipeline Conference (“IPC”) 2020.  

Although we are experiencing unprecedented global health and operating challenges, the spirit of 

collaboration and knowledge sharing which takes place at IPC is needed now, more than ever. Calgary is 

honoured to serve as your virtual hosts and welcomes the opportunity to host IPC in person, when it is 

safe to do so. 

IPC routinely brings together industry, academia, and elected officials to leverage the latest research and 

learnings. Bringing together an international audience, this conference serves an essential role in 

continually improving the high standards for safety, responsible transportation, and reducing 

environmental impact of operations.  

The collective efforts from delegates, sponsors, industry, and academia, to work together is an inspiration 

and I appreciate your commitment to sharing information and best practices.  

I commend all those involved in ensuring that the International Pipeline Conference is a tremendous 

success. 

Congratulations! 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Naheed K. Nenshi 
MAYOR 


